
 

 

October 2014 

 

 

Dear Ukrainian Dance Schools and Instructors, 

 

 

The Ukrainian Cheremosh Society is excited to invite you to the 31st annual Cheremosh 

Ukrainian Dance Festival! The Festival will take place at The Arden Theatre, located at 5 

St. Anne Street in St. Albert, Alberta.  

 

The dates for this year’s Festival are Thursday, May 7 to Sunday, May 10, 2015. 

 

We are once again looking forward to communicating with you throughout the year and 

can’t wait to spend the second weekend of May surrounded by the vibrancy of young 

dancers and Ukrainian Dance!  

 

Enclosed in this package is a copy of the Official Festival Rules, Summary Sheet, and 

Entry Form (duplicate entry form as necessary). Registration Entry Forms and Summary 

Sheet are also available on our website (www.cheremosh.ca/ukrainian-dance-festival/). 

When sending in your registration, ensure that you include one Summary Sheet per dance 

school and one Entry Form per dance routine. 

  

 The final deadline for entry submission is February 20, 2015. A draft copy of the 

Festival program will be forwarded to all participating schools on March 13, 2015. 

 

Our committee, composed of current Cheremosh dancers, is excited to continue the 

tradition of the Cheremosh Dance Festival! We are always open to comments and want to 

ensure the dance festival is a rewarding and educational experience for your young 

dancers! If you have any questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact us at 

festival@cheremosh.ca.  

 

You can also find the Cheremosh Ukrainian Dance Festival on Facebook and stay 

updated on news leading up to the event! 

 

We look forward to seeing you again this May!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rebecca West and Rebecca Hirniak  

2015 Coordinators 

Cheremosh Ukrainian Dance Festival Committee 

http://www.cheremosh.ca/ukrainian-dance-festival/

